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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my support for the proposal by Related Companies and Wynn Resorts to develop a premier 
resort in New York City. My name is Omar Ahmed and, for nearly two decades, I have run Hamptons Marketplace at the 
corner of 30th and 11th Avenue. 

When I first opened the doors to Hamptons Marketplace, the neighborhood was quieter. As the years went by, I saw 
our community grow and transform. Related Companies envisioned a vibrant and dynamic neighborhood and, step by 
step, they have delivered on that promise, transforming the area in profound ways.  

As a firsthand witness to this transformation, Hamptons Marketplace has benefited from the growth, continually 
adapting to meet the evolving needs of our community. We have proudly served residents old and new, feeling the 
heartbeat of the area grow stronger and more vibrant with each passing year. 

Related Companies' track record speaks for itself. Their dedication to rejuvenating neighborhoods and fostering 
community spirit is commendable. The venture proposed by Related Companies and Wynn Resorts is a promising 
development for the area. I believe it will provide further opportunities for local businesses, including mine, and 
enhance the neighborhood's vitality. 

In summary, I wholeheartedly support the project and look forward to the positive changes it will bring. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Omar Ahmed 

OWNER, HAMPTONS MARKETPLACE 
 


	Owner, Hamptons Marketplace

